
Subject: RE: DARPA announcement

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

Date: 7/18/2017 9:05 PM

To: Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>, Jennifer Kuzma <jkuzma@ncsu.edu>, Fred Gould

<fgould@ncsu.edu>, Jason Delborne <jadelbor@ncsu.edu>, John Godwin <john_godwin@ncsu.edu>,

Patricia Mulligan <phmullig@ncsu.edu>, Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconserva�on.org>

Hi All,

Todd, thanks again for the awareness. 

If there are any sugges�ons or concerns rela�ng to the ‘partnership’, please work thru me as the GBIRd program

coordinator. 

With Apprecia�on,

Royden

J. Royden Saah

Project Manager

Island Conserva�on

www.islandconserva�on.org

skype: roydensaah

mobile (in Australia): +61 459 610 332

From: Royden Saah

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 3:01 AM

To: Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>; Jennifer Kuzma <jkuzma@ncsu.edu>; Fred Gould <fgould@ncsu.edu>; Jason

Delborne <jadelbor@ncsu.edu>; John Godwin <john_godwin@ncsu.edu>; Patricia Mulligan <phmullig@ncsu.edu>;

Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconserva�on.org>

Subject: Re: DARPA announcement

Thanks Todd.  Appreciate the heads up.

Cheers
Royden 

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Todd Kuiken <tkuiken@ncsu.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, July 19, 2017 2:27:18 AM

To: Jennifer Kuzma; Fred Gould; Jason Delborne; John Godwin; Patricia Mulligan; Royden Saah; Heath Packard

Subject: DARPA announcement

I was contacted by Nature today to talk about the DARPA announcement.  They sent me the press release
which is the only reason I know that the announcement is tomorrow.  We haven't really talked about how we
are going to handle press around this, but if asked about NCSU involvement, I will refer them to either John
or Jason depending on what the question is related to. I just wanted to be upfront that I was asked to speak
with Nature.
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Todd

--
Todd Kuiken, Ph.D.
Senior Research Scholar
Genetic Engineering & Society Center
North Carolina State University

Campus Box (or CB) 7565

Raleigh, NC  27695 -7565
Phone: 919-515-2593
email: tkuiken@ncsu.edu
@drtoddoliver
Program Website: https://research.ncsu.edu/ges
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